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MINUTES OF THE PROCEEDINGS OF THE 
LICENSE COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF WORCESTER 

OCTOBER 30, 2020   ] 
 
Commission Members Participating:    Walter Shea, Chairman 
      Anthony Vigliotti, Commissioner 
      Barbara Haller, Commissioner   
        
Commission Members Absent:     None 
             
Staff Participating:    Stephen Rolle, Planning & Regulatory Services 
      Lt. James Johnson Worcester Police Department 
      Alexandra Kalkounis, Law Department 
      Deborah Steele, Planning & Regulatory Services 

 **Pursuant to Governor Baker’s March 12, 2020 Order Suspending Certain Provisions of 
the Open Meeting Law, G.L. c. 30A, §18, and the Governor’s March 23, 2020 Order, as 
amended, imposing strict limitation on the number of people that may gather in one 
place, this meeting of the Worcester License Commission will be conducted via remote 
participation. 
 
Call to Order  - 10:30 a.m. 

New Business 

1.  Extension of the duration of licenses issued under the Temporary Outdoor Dining Program 
pursuant to Executive Orders of the City Manager. 
 
 
Upon a roll call the Commission voted 3-0 to extend the permits for the Temporary Outdoor 
Dining Program to May 1, 2021.   

 
 

Adjournment 
 

 

 
 


	Commission Members Absent:     None

